
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:    Flint                            Term:   Summer 2                                    
  

We have finally arrived at the end of this 

strange and interrupted year! 

 

Recently, we managed to get offsite and 

take part in some trips. We were very lucky 

with the weather and had an awesome 

morning at Snelsmore Common. It was so 

good to get out in nature and play some 

outdoor games – it was wonderful to see 

them be silly and enjoy each other’s 

company! 

 

The students have continued to work really 

hard right up until the end of term. We have 

cooked a range of different meals, from Full 

English Breakfasts to Pork Kebabs with a cous 

cous salad! The independence on show in the 

kitchen has been fantastic to see! 

 

In addition to this, we explored relationships 

and what they mean for individuals in 

different times if their lives. It was brilliant to 

hear the mature views and opinions from 

everyone about relationships and interacting 

with others! 

 

As the year comes to an end, Flint Class says 

goodbye to three young men. We wish 

Gareth, Clay and Alfie all the luck in the world 

for their next step after Castle School and we 

will miss them dearly! 

 

Have a great Summer Holiday! From Flint 

Class Team 

  

                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                           

Dates & Points to remember:  

 

Back to School – Friday 3rd 

September  


